
 

Monthly General Meeting held at Power Kart, 12th May 2022. 

Meeting at:  7:00 pm. 

Chair:   Peter Theunissen (Vice President). 

Apologies:  James Scott, Jason Wilcomes, Dermot Walsh, Tony Belacqua, John Neilson,  

Mark Stevenson & Rick Boreham 

Attendance:  6, as per circulated sheet.  

Correspondence in: None 

 

Correspondence out: None 

Review of previous minutes as true and correct: 

Agreed:   Peter Theunissen 

Seconded:  Michael Walsh 

Reports: 

Presidents Report: 

 

Nothing to Report 
 

 Vice Presidents Report: 

               

 Nothing to Report 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

Nothing to Report.   
 

Events Manager’s Report: 

 

Reminder that the next club run is Wheels of Wamboin which will be held this Saturday week (21st  

May). Further details to follow next week. 

 
Registrar’s Report 
  

 Mick reported that the 60 days registration is moving forward slowly, with the latest being Mick 

Gentlemen has now signed off on it, and including now the possibility of having personalised plates.  



Secretary’s Report 

Nothing to Report 

Falcon GT Nationals Delegate’s Report 

John attended the GT Nationals Meeting in Bathurst and at this stage there is still no firm date.   
Doc mentioned that unfortunately the usual proposed date over Easter is not possible and there 
are several major events being hosted at Bathurst including the CWA event etc.   NAFGTC Inc. 
event organisers are now working on a revised date. 

Webmaster 

Nothing to Report General 

Business  

One of the members has the following for sale, motor and box out of a xy ute. It’s a tight 351c and an old 

c4. It gets pulled out on the 6th June. 

You may contact him at: Jeremy Foster:canberraepoxycoatings@ gmail.com 

Meeting closed at:7:10pm 




